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I am writing to express my disappointment about the lack of action from the EPA in relation to a 
number of recent changes to activities at the Gore Bay Terminal at Greenwich.  The change that is 
most concerning is the change in use at the terminal -  i.e. the change from crude oil to petrol being 
imported through the terminal.   
I am part of a community that is deeply concerned about the health and safety implications of this 
change.  Members of our community have been requesting an Environmental Impact Statement and a 
review of the licence of the operator of the terminal.  
As a community, we look to the EPA to ensure that the health and safety of the residents living right 
next to the terminal and those in the surrounding areas are not exposed to unacceptable health and 
safety risks as a result of the change of use. 


